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Comments: As a native Montanan and former owner of property very near Holland Lake, I am vehemently

opposed to this take-over of one of Montana's  treasures.  The public beach there has afforded our family so

many hours of pleasure.  The rustic lodge, which serves some of the best food in those parts, is another item that

should not be torn down.  It has history and is tied to so many of the region's people.  Please consider this yet-

another co-opting of our state by out-of-staters intent on turning this into a playground for the rich.  They have

enough places, and allowing this travesty will divest local people of a place that they can enjoy.  Holland Lake will

be lost to us. 


